
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 24/2/2020 

 

Welcome Back 

This half-term we will be continuing our History topic about ancient Greece 

as well as our UK Geography topic about settlement, land-use and map 

and compass skills. In Maths we will be learning about fractions and 

decimals and in English we’ll be learning to write a ‘losing’ tale (fiction). We 

also have our next DT unit to look forward to this half-term as well as the 

long-awaited residential trip to Ingestre Hall! 

Spring 2 dates for your diary 

● Monday 2nd March: final payment of £66 for the residential trip due 

● Wednesday 1st April to Friday 3rd April: residential trip to Ingestre 

Hall. Any children not attending should still attend school on these 

three days for art and drama activities in their classrooms. 

● Friday 3rd April: break up for the Easter holidays 

Ingestre Hall Residential 

Please look out for the letters and forms over the coming weeks regarding 

our residential trips to Ingestre Hall. All forms must be returned to your 

child’s class teacher by the deadlines stated.  

Dare to be Different PTA event 

We dare you to be different this Friday (the 28th February)! You could wear 

your pyjamas to school, have crazy hair, wear odd socks or shoes, wear 

something other than your school uniform, wear bright colours, eat 

something new for lunch or read a different book. 

For every dare you accept, we ask for a donation of 50p. All monies raised 

will be used to make a difference within our school by developing our quad 

area. 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 
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